
August 28,2013
Via Web Filing

Mr. Steven Reed, Executive Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street
Suite 500
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Withdrawal of Legent Communications Corporation d/b/a Long Distance America
Notice of Change in Name and Adoption of New Fictitious including
Adoption Supplement for Missouri PSC Tariff No. 1
Case No. XN-2014-0041

Dear Mr. Reed:

This original letter is being submitted on behalf of Legent Communications Corporation d/b/a Long
Distance America ("Company") to withdraw a Notice of Change in Name and Adoption Supplement in
the above referenced Case Number.

regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3001 or
m. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Thomas M. Forte
Consultant to Legent Comm LLC d/b/a Long Distance Services

cc: Ahmad AI-Jazzar - Legent (Email)
Office of Public Counsel

file: Legent - Missouri - Other
tms: MOx1300a
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